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June 17, 2016 
 
This letter is notification that our product will be…. 

EOL(End-of-Life) in June 17, 2016 
 
 
As part of our on-going product lifecycle management process, we have identified one of our 
product that will be transitioned to an “End-of-Life” status because we have decided to stop this 
ARETE POP Business. 
 

● Affected Product Information 

No Description 
EOL Replacement/Alternative 

Part No Part No 

 1 RFID Reader ARETE POP None 

 
 

● EOL Procedure 

○ EOL Notification: June 17, 2016 

○ End of New P/O: New P/O will not be accepted 

○ End of Technical Support: August 31, 2016 
 

 

 

 

If you have any questions concerning this EOL notification, please contact sales@phychips.com 

or our local sales partner. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated June 17, 2016 

For and on behalf of PHYCHIPS Inc 

 

EOL (End-of-Life) Notification 
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